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Parties sign implementation matrix and agree 
timetable for implementation of Cessation of 

Hostilities in South Sudan 
9 November 2014, Addis Ababa, Ethiopia: Following the conclusion of the 28th Extra-

Ordinary Summit of the IGAD Assembly of Heads of State and Government, the IGAD 

Special Envoys for South Sudan welcome the agreement today by the Government of the 

Republic of South Sudan and the SPLM/A (In Opposition) of the implementation matrix and 

a detailed timetable to implement the Cessation of Hostilities Agreement in South Sudan. 

Agreement of the timetable is a vital step to bring the war in South Sudan to an end.  The 

IGAD Special Envoys call on the parties to swiftly and earnestly take all measures to 

implement the agreed timetable, without delay. ## 

For further information, please contact: 

Mr. Hailemichael Gebreslasie | Communications Officer | Office of the IGAD Special 

Envoys for South Sudan | E-mail: btey2001@yahoo.com| Tel: +251.924.909.948 

For updates, please visit http://southsudan.igad.int  
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